
29th April 2022 

Change to School Operations 

The NSW Teachers Federation has called for a 24-hour strike for Wednesday the 4th of 
May 2022 in relation to the Teachers Award. 

As a result of the strike action our school will be providing minimal supervision of 
students on Wednesday 4th of May. Normal timetabled classes will not be in operation.  

Students are encouraged to learn from home for the day and return to school on Thursday 
5th May.   

The Department’s learning from home resources will be available for ongoing curriculum 
support.  You can access these at https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-
learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/2022-digital-learning-packs/secondary  
Click on your Year and Kangaroo Week   

If there are further changes, I will update parents and caregivers immediately. 

Sincerely 

Brad Mitchell 
Principal  
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